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Brussels & Wiener Neustadt, the 6th of January, 2021 

 

Honorary Member of the Implementation Group 
Nomination for the 7th Honorary Member 

 
Dear Members of the Implementation Group! 

According to the RoP – ESDC document 2017/184 as of 5th September 2017 – I nominate 
Brigadier-General Prof. Eng. Barsan Ghita, PhD – Rector-Commandant of the “Nicolae 
Balcescu” Land Forces Academy (LFA) in Sibiu – as the 7th Honorary Member of the 
Implementation Group. 
 
Reasons: 

1) BrigGen Barsan has fully supported the Implementation Group (IG) from 2013 until 
now. During the first international meeting he participated in – the international 
Military Academic Forum (iMAF 2013) in Austria – he was convinced concerning 
the goals of the IG and he has started exchange activities immediately. 

2) BrigGen Barsan has always been an absolutely reliable contact person, when any 
international event was requested to be organised at LFA in Sibiu. Such events 
were e.g. the iMAF, IG meetings or the European Union Military Academies 
Commandants’ Seminar (EUMACS). During all these events the participants 
experienced his extraordinary and outstanding hospitality. 

3) BrigGen Barsan implemented as one of the first institutions the international 
semester for Land Forces, which was developed within the frame of an Erasmus+ 
Strategic Partnership Project by five Basic Officer Education Institutions (BOEIs). 
Not only because of offering this international Semester – but also because of 
offering a lot of other international events for EMILYO participants, LFA Sibiu is on 
top of the European Union BOEIs. 

 

We will discuss and – if you agree with me – vote on BrigGen Barsan’s Honorary 
Membership during the 49th IG meeting. 

Yours sincerely, 

Col Assoc. Prof. Gell, PhD 

 


